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    Thinking About My Work
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I show that I 
understand 
the stories. 

 
 

 
I find many secrets to 
success for each of the 
characters and fill in my 
organizer. 
 
 
  

 

 
I find some secrets to 
success for each of the 
characters and fill in 
most of my organizer. 
 
 
  

 

 
I find 1 or 2 secrets to 
success for each of the 
characters and fill in 
some of my organizer. 
 
 
  

 

I ask my partner 
questions 

during  
the interview. 

 

I ask my partner many 
good questions and take 
many notes. 
 
  

 

 

I ask my partner some 
good questions and take 
some notes. 
 
  

 

 

I ask my partner 1 or 2 
questions and take 
1 or 2 notes. 
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I write a 
success story 

about my 
partner. 

 
I use many words, 
expressions and ideas 
from the stories to help 
me write a success 
story. 
 
 
  

 

 
I use some words and 
expressions from the 
stories to help me write  
a success story. 
 
 
 
  

 

I use 1 or 2 words and 
expressions from the 
stories to help me write 
a success story. 
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I use strategies 
to help me 

understand. 
 
 
 
 

 
I uncover information by 
using clues in the text.  
 
I use resources when I 
need to. 
 
I ask for help when I 
need it. 
 
  

 

 
I use resources when I 
need to. 
 
I ask for help when I 
need it. 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
I ask for help when I 
need it. 
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